
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,                              
 
As part of our ‘Escape to Africa’ topic, we have organised an African drumming 
workshop at Yew Tree Community School on Thursday 27th February.  The Year 2 
children from both schools will be working together and will be given the 
opportunity to learn about African traditions in a fun and practical way. The pupils 
will also have the opportunity to learn some traditional African dancing. 
 
In order to pay for the workshop, we request a voluntary contribution of £3.50 per 
child.   
 
Please complete and return the consent slip below to your child’s teacher.  
 
 
Thanks for your support,  
The Year 2 Team 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

Year 2 African drumming workshop 

 

Name of Child ________________________  has permission to take part in the 

workshop at Yew Tree on Thursday 27th February.  

 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £3.50 

 

Signed (Parent/Carer)_____________________  Date __________________ 


